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The Palestinian Central Bureau of Statistics hosts the first consultations meeting of 

monitoring the socio-economic conditions for 2018 
 

 

 

PCBS hosted the first consultations meeting of monitoring the socio-economic conditions for 

2018 on Wednesday, 17/12/2018. The meeting discussed the importance of implementing 

the survey and the indicators to be covered in light of the need to provide SDGs data in 

relation to the survey, in addition to the covered Socio-economic indicators in the previous 

rounds of the survey. 

 

The meeting gathered number of civil society organizations, international and UN agencies 

as well as the line ministries. Holding this meeting is part of PCBS policy on the continuous 

coordination and dialogue between data producers and statistics users. This meeting will help 

in identifying the national priorities and needs of data for policymakers and decision makers 

towards sustainable development in Palestine. 

 


